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Belvedere Family Community 

 

HJ Nuri Postponed 

 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

Due to the snow, parking in Belvedere is currently very limited. Therefore, we have been asked to 

postpone our HJ Nuri service. 

 

We can still do a simple offering table celebration; however we ask to limit the gathering to locals, and 

prioritize families with kids who can enjoy the offering table. 

 

Thank you, and we will let you know when the HJ Nuri service will be rescheduled! 

 

Thank you for your patience! 

 

-BFC Team- 

 

 

We're currently reorganizing our email groups to ensure you only receive relevant updates. If you're an 

Up and Coming parent or interested in receiving UC updates, in addition to general emails, please sign up 

below. Thank you! 

 

 


